
The Board of Supervisors will hold a department 

head/safety meeting regarding proposed policies & 

safety procedures on April 14, 2025 at 3:30 p.m. at the 

Board of Supervisors Office located at 215 N. Court St, 

Ottumwa, IA.  

 

Danielle Weller 

Wapello County Deputy Auditor 

Posted 4-8-2025 

 

 


